
At Castle Camps C of E Primary School, we will 

be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st 

March 2018. There will be lots of exciting reading based activi-

ties taking place on the day, however some of 

them required some advanced preparation 

with help from families and parents! 

Please read this letter carefully to find 

details of what will be happening. 

EXTREME READING CHALLENGE  PLEASE SEE THE           
REVERSE OF THIS LETTER. 

DRESS UP THEME - ANIMALS AND 

NATURE. 

Come in costume as your favourite  

character from a book about animals 

or nature - it could be fiction or non-

fiction or link to the animal visits we 

have in school that fortnight.  PLEASE 

REMEMBER TO BRING ALONG THE 

BOOK THEY FEATURE IN.  

There will be prizes for the best cos-

tumes - how original can you be?  

There are fantastic tips and ideas 

here:  

http://www.worldbookday.com/

dressing-up/ 
Every child will receive a £1 book 
token to spend on a book of their 
choice at shops  

nationwide. Class teachers will send 
these home so please check book-
bags. 

WE NEED YOUR RECOMMENDATIONS... 

We will be soon be launching our Junior Librarian 
system to the children which will allow them to 
borrow a much wider range of books to take home 
and read for pleasure.  We really want to know the 
BEST children’s books out there from both you 
perspective and your child’s. Please let us know of 
any books you or your child has enjoyed reading 
and whether they’d be more suitable for younger 
or older children. http://www.worldbookday.com/
dressing-up/ 

 

READ SOMETHING NEW EVERY 
DAY FOR A MONTH! 

This year’s challenge is for your child/ren is 
to read something new every single day in 
February. This could be a book, recipe, in-
structions, newspaper article, digital text, 
brochure etc. Don’t forget that there are 
many picture books and short stories written 
specifically for older children and lots of new 
books available in your local library too. 
PLEASE COMPLETE THE LOG ATTACHED TO 
THIS LETTER AND SEND INTO SCHOOL 
ON WORLD BOOK DAY. 



Where is the most extreme place your child has ever read a 

book? Whether it’s up a ladder, in a boat, upside down or on a 

horse, we want your photos! 

We are running a competition from now until World Book Day for 

the most extreme places reading has taken place. A display will be 

made in school and they will also be displayed on the website where 

possible.  

We are really looking forward to seeing who has such a passion for 

reading that they will do it anywhere and everywhere!    

    Please remember to stay safe. 

Either print out your entries and pass them to Mrs Lawson (Hedgehog 

Class) or email them marked FAO MRS LAWSON to:    

office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk 

Please don’t forget to clearly  

label them with your 

name and class. 

 

WINNERS WILL BE  
ANNOUNCED AND 
PRIZES GIVEN ON 
THURSDAY 1ST MARCH 
DURING WORLD BOOK 
DAY  CELEBRATIONS. 
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